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Dear Parent/Caregiver

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - ALLERGIES

We have children at school who will have a life threatening
anaphylactic reaction if they eat nuts or fish.

More importantly some children may have this reaction if they just
touch nuts, food containing nuts or traces of nuts
(including nut oils left on the skin).

Please keep these allergies in mind when providing morning tea and
lunch for your child. Any nut oils left on your child’s skin may be
transferred to others at any time.

We are trying to reduce the risks to their health and our staff are trained to recognise early symptoms
and provide appropriate treatment.

If you have any concerns regarding this matter you are welcome to phone the school office.

Yours sincerely

//Wa/

Stuart Armistead
Principal



